

2016 Newsletter #5

Dear Mighty Knights,

Only 3 more sleeps before our under 8's pull on the Mighty Knights jumper for the very first time.

How exciting for them and I wonder how many will sleep in their jumper on Saturday night before the game.

To the 30 Super Coaches, Assistant Coaches and dedicated Team Managers, I wish you all the very best for the upcoming season. We don't strive to win premierships at the start of the year, we enjoy winning, but most importantly it's the enjoyment of the game.

To me our greatest measurement of success is the ongoing development of all our kids. We have a strong focus on improving each individuals skills and ultimately that will add to their ongoing success.

Behind the scenes your committee has worked tirelessly to ensure all is up and running for the kick off of the 2016 season, and we thank them for this.

I would like to thank all the Parents for their ongoing support and look forward to seeing everyone this **Friday night at our Season Launch**. (**Formalities at 6.45pm**)

We will also have TWO Melbourne Football Players signing autographs from 6-645pm down stairs on the Verandah. So come along to see who we have.

GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!

MERCHANDISE STALL

WILL BE OPEN 5.00pm to 6.30pm

Merchandise Stall will be open for the first 4 rounds on a Friday night.

PARKING ON FRIDAY NIGHTS

Parking on Fridays at the Darling Station Carpark (Clubroom side) will be particularly busy.

Please park on the Darling Road side of the Darling Train Station, at the car park adjacent to the East Malvern Tennis Club or at your allotted training ground and walk to the Clubrooms.

Please do not park on grass areas as you may be booked.

2016 IMPORTANT DATES:

Friday 15th April Knights Season Launch and Training

Sunday 17th April - SMJFL Round 1

Monday 25th April - ANZAC DAY

Friday 3rd June - Night of Knights

Sunday 12 June - Queens Birthday Weekend - NO FOOTBALL

Sunday 3rd July - School Holidays - NO FOOTBALL











East Malvern Junior Football Club "The Mighty Knights" All rights reserved. Copyright © 2015

Our mailing address is: East Malvern Junior Football Club PO Box 185, Central Park 3145

Our web address is: http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au **Knights Major Sponsor**



This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

East Malvern Junior Football Club · PO Box 185, Central Park 3145 · Melbourne, Vic 3145 · Australia

